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Marshville Town Council  
Special Budget Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, June 25, 2007 
Marshville Town Hall 

201 West Main Street, Marshville, NC 
 
 

Present: Mayor Franklin D. Deese, Mayor Pro-Tem Dora Bridget, Council Members Ned 
Beachum, Margaret Bivens, Doug High, Jr., and Gail Kiker, Director of Public Works Bivens 
Steele, Town Administrator Carl Webber, Park Director Alan Thifault, Police Chief Mike 
Gaddy, and Town Clerk/Finance Officer Shelley Maness. 
 
Mayor Deese called the meeting to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. and welcomed everyone in 
attendance.  Council Member Beachum gave the invocation.  All gave the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Mayor Deese announced that TA Webber had implemented the changes to the FY 07/08 
Budget Ordinance that had been decided upon at the previous meeting.  Mayor Deese asked 
Council if there were any other requests for changes to the proposed Budget Ordinance.  There 
were no comments. 
 
TA Webber reiterated that the Budget Ordinance, as well as the memo regarding the Budget 
Ordinance, had been updated to reflect changes discussed at the last meeting. 
 
Council Member Beachum made motion to adopt the FY 07/08 Budget Ordinance as presented, 
second by Mayor Pro-Tem Bridget.  Vote:  All Ayes. 
 
Mayor Deese felt that the budget was a good one and was proud that there was no increase in 
the tax rate. 

 
There being no further comments, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:06 p.m. 
                                                           
These minutes approved this ____ day of ____________, 2007 
 
 
 
 
_________________________    Attest:__________________ 
         Franklin D. Deese          Shelley Maness 
       Mayor                                    Town Clerk 


